

This biennial newsletter provides information about the latest activities of the Amroha International Society and shares the stories and news of its members.

Seasons Greetings & Happy New Year.

COVID-19 had a devastating effect on Amroha resulting in lockdowns robbing people of any source of income. We distributed food bags consisting of enough food for four people for a week to over four thousand people since May 2020. I want to thank our generous donors to make it possible.

We have given six scholarships to students in Amroha.

The annual distribution of blankets during winter will take place soon.

Because of demand, I am keen to commence the eye camps when safe to do so. Tanuja Joshi, Managing Director, the Venu Eye Institute has told me that she will commence eye camps after April 2022.

Please stay safe!

Ikram (Ike) Naqvi